Message from Loki Optimodal

We do it synchromodal.

Rotterdam takes next step in Chain of Trust. Also collect containers from Africa, Middle East, India and
Pakistan securely without a PIN code by 01 October 2024

Dear Customers,

In our previous communication, we announced that PIN codes will no longer be used for container freight from North
America from 1 July 2024. We would like to inform you that the next step is now about to start:

Containers from Africa, the Middle East, India and Pakistan will also be picked up securely via the Chain of Trust without
PIN codes from 01 October 2024.

The introduction for the Africa, Middle East, India and Pakistan regions is the third phase of the roll-out of the Chain of
Trust in Rotterdam. The new approach has already been in place for containerised cargo from Latin America since
1 April 2024. North America followed on Monday, 1 July 2024. The connection of companies with cargo from this trade is
progressing well. Ultimately, the Chain of Trust will apply to the release of containers from all trades.

You can find more information below.

https://secure-chain.eu/press-release-secure-collection-of-containers-from-africa-the-middle-east-india-and-pakistan-
also-without-a-pin-code-as-of-october-1/

Kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.

Good. Better. Optimodal.



